
 
 

 

11 August 2023 

 
Rachel Scrivin 
 
Dear: Rachel 
 

Project title: A comprehensive approach to address exercise-associated gastrointestinal syndrome: 
Evaluation and treatment strategies 
 
This application has been assigned a unique reference number – 23023. Please use this reference number 
when sending future correspondence to the Committee.  

 
Thank you for submitting your Research Proposal.  
I am pleased to inform you that the above-mentioned project has been thoroughly reviewed and an (Ethical) 
approval has been granted by the Toi Ohomai Research Committee on 11 August 2023.  The resolution 
number is TRC 2020.042 – please use this number on any participant information sheet.   
The committee have agreed to fund up to 100% of the funds requested, which amounts to $3480.00, subject 
to the following conditions.  
 
The conditions of approval are as follows: 

1. Approved funds will be released upon providing a verifiable GST tax invoices/receipts or quotation 
from supplier/s to the Research Office. 

2. All purchases must be approved through the Research Office and adhere to the Toi Ohomai 
Procurement Policy.  

3. The committee has to be notified immediately of any substantial change to this project. 
4. Research progress and completions reports must be submitted to Research Office in accordance with 

the timelines you have provided in Section II Research Proposal Timelines, failure to submit a report 
on due date may result in suspension of access to the funds approved for this proposal.  

5. The outputs generated from your presentation or research activity must be recorded immediately 
upon publication via ROMS (Research Output Management System). The link to this website can be 
found on the intranet.   

6. A copy of the final report of the completed research must be submitted (incl. all associated materials) 
to the Research Office within 3 months of completion of the research.  
 

Should you wish to discuss anything in this letter with the Chair of the Research Committee please feel to 
contact the Research Office to arrange a suitable time. 
 
We wish you success in your research.  
Kind regards,  
 

 
 

Dr Tepora Emery 
Acting Chair 
Toi Ohomai Research Committee 


